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The Jasper County Planning and Zoning Board will conduct a public hearing on the following items at their meeting on January 30, 2020 beginning at 6:00 pm in the Commissioners Meeting Room on the basement floor of courthouse.  


1. A public hearing will be held on case number 2019 - Prelim-001, applicant Lake Pines Subdivision (Nicholas Platek) has provided a preliminary plat for a subdivision on a plus or minus 67 acre tract of land located on Landers Lane.


For more info contact Jasper County Planning and Zoning Office at 706-468-4905. The public is invited to attend and those with special needs related to handicapped accessibility, should contact the Planning and Zoning office at 706-468-4905.


